17:30

FROM



17-JUL-2002

Circular: 31/2002

5th July, 2002

Chief Executive Officer
Each Health Board and
Eastern Regional Health Authority



Quality and Fairness
A Health System for mou

Re: Remuneration of Leading Emergency Medical Technician and Emergency Medical Controller - Consolidated Salary Scales (Euro version) effective from 1st October, 2001 issued March 2002

Dear Chief Executive Officer,

It has come to the attention of the Department that the rates of pay for the Leading Emergency Medical Technician and the Emergency Medical Controller were entered incorrectly in the Consolidated Salary Scales effective from 1st October, 2001 - Euro version which issued March 2002. The correct rates are as follows:

Leading	Emergency	Medical	Technician
---------	-----------	---------	------------

Emergency Medical	Controller
--------------------------	------------

Euro		Euro		
1/04/01	1/10/01	1/04/01	1/10/01	
17,746.24 18,515.31 19,287.98 20,054.64 20,824.91 21,593.97 22,365.44 23,820.53 LSI 24,855.57	18,722.29 19,533.65 20,348.82 21,157.65 21,970.28 22,781.64 23,595.54 25,130.66 LSI 26,222.63	17,746.24 18,515.31 19,287.98 20,054.64 20,824.91 21,593.97 22,365.44 23,820.53	18,722.29/ 19,533.65/ 20,348.82/ 21,157.65/ 21,970.28/ 22,781.64/ 23,595.54/ 25,130.66/	
1 C. C. D. 4-1033.3	LSI 20,422.03/	LSI 24,855.57	LSI 26,222.63 V	

Yours sincercly,

David Maguire

Personnel Management and Development

Hawkins House Dublin 2 Teach Halcin Baile Átha Cliath 2 Telephone (01) 635 4000 VPN112 Fax (01) 635 4001

TOTAL P. 02

Copy, Corry, TRExox, Advisory,



Health & Welfare Division

NATIONAL SECRETARY

Kevin Callinan

Ceard Chumann Rialtas Áitiúil, Sheirbhís Phoiblí agus Státseirbhís na hÉireann Nerney's Court, Dublin 1. Telephone: (01) 817 1525 Fax: (01) 817 1501 Email kcallinan@impact.ie

9th September 2002

Mr Brendan Mulligan Head of Industrial Relations HSEA 63 / 64 Adelaide Road Dublin 2

ph. 299

Dear Mr Mulligan

I refer to our ongoing difficulties in relation to issues affecting clerical / administrative staff.

I also wish to refer to the Department of Health and Children's circular of 12th July 2002 to health boards directing that they cut "management / administration" posts and a subsequent reduction in their allocations.

Our members have balloted heavily in favour of industrial action as a result of the failure to satisfactorily address and resolve various issues affecting clerical / administrative staff as outlined in previous correspondence.

It has been decided as and from 23rd September 2002 to instruct our health service members in clerical / administrative grades not to do any work or engage in any work associated with a clerical, administrative or managerial post which is left vacant or unfilled for whatever reason. They also have been instructed to refuse to co-operate with any reorganisation or redistribution of clerical / administrative work until further notice.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Callinan

National Secretary

Health & Welfare Division

KC/jh